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16th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As we move through the term, there’s lots to celebrate and share across the school. It’s been 

another busy but successful week of learning, with our pupils continuing to show great 

enthusiasm and effort in everything they do. 

 

Year 6 SATs week 

This week, our Year 6 pupils completed their SATs with focus, 

resilience, and a brilliant attitude. They approached each 

paper with confidence and determination. 

We’re very proud of how they handled the week and all the 

hard work they’ve put in throughout the year. A huge thank 

you to the staff for their support and to families for helping 

the children feel prepared and encouraged. 

Well done, Year 6 – you’ve done an amazing job! 

Year 5 Rauf Class trip to Gravesend Mosque  

Rauf Class had a fantastic trip to the Gravesend Central Mosque & Islamic Community Centre, 

where we were warmly received and given insight to what it is like to be a Muslim in Britian 

today.  Year 5 were able to learn about the Five Pillars of Islam, view and read from the Qur'an, 

watch and listen to Muslims during prayer and impress our hosts with meaningful questions 

and knowledgeable answers.  
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Phonics Assessment for Year 1 and some Year 2 pupils 

We have a Phonics information session this week for Year 1 parents and some Year 2 parents 

who have received and email invitation. Unfortunately, we didn’t have many parents attend 

(thank you to those who did). Therefore, we have decided to repeat the session on Tuesday 

20th May at 8:50am in the hall immediately after you have dropped the children into school.  

 

New menu with Aspens  

As mentioned previously, we will be moving to Aspens as 

our new school caterers from Term 6. A brand-new menu, 

along with pricing details, will be shared via the school office 

next week. 

We’re excited about this change and hope the new menu 

will offer a wider variety of healthy, high-quality meals each day, providing great value for 

families. 

 

 

Eid Al Adha 

On the afternoon of Friday 6th June, the children will spend the day celebrating Eid al Adha. 

More information will follow shortly but if any parents would like to make a contribution of 

for our food tasting activity on this day, please speak to Mrs Martin.  
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Attendance  

Every day in school counts! At Rosherville, we aim for all pupils to 

achieve at least 96% attendance to support their learning, 

wellbeing, and social development. Missing even a few days can 

quickly add up, affecting progress and confidence. Let’s work 

together to make every school day count. 

Our class attendance figures for this week are: 

1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 6th 

Dahl 

100% 

Rauf 

99% 

Dr. Seuss 

98.41% 

Zephaniah 

98.33% 

Morpurgo 

97.78% 

Donaldson 

92.34% 

 

We would like to say a special WELL DONE to Dahl class for achieving 100% attendance this 

week!  

Term dates  

 

 

Term 5 

Monday 19th May  Year 6 Parent meeting about School Journey (3:15pm – 

3:45pm) 

Tuesday 20th May  Year 1 Parent meeting about Phonics Assessment (8:50am 

immediately after drop off) 
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Thursday 22nd May Year 4 Parent meeting about Multiplication Check assessment 

(2:45pm – 3:15pm) 

Friday 23rd May  End of Term 5  

 

Term 5 Activities  

The timetable for Forest School and Swimming for Term 5 is shown below: 

PE timetable Term 5  Class 

Monday  Morpurgo, Zephaniah and Donaldson  

Tuesday  Dahl, Rauf and Seuss  

Thursday  Donaldson  

 

Forest School Term 5  Class 

Friday  Zephaniah 

Seuss 

Rauf 

Morpurgo 

 

Swimming Term 5  Class 

Thursday  Year 3  

Zephaniah  

 

Have a lovely weekend and thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mrs Martin  

Headteacher 


